Planning Policy Team
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service
South Cambridgeshire District Council

Cambourne Business Park MILL STREAM
Cambourne DEVELOPMENTS
Cambridge

CB23 6EA

21 October 2020

Dear Sir/Madam

Land to North-East of The Burtons at Whaddon Road, Meldreth, South Cambridgeshire
Submission to Greater Cambridge ‘Call for Sites’ process

The Directors of Mill Stream Developments Limited can confirm that the company is the
option holder of the entirety of land shown on the location plan. The Option is between
Mill Stream Developments Limited and landowners Mrs P & Mr M Sole, all parties are
aware of this submission and comes with complete consent of the landowners.

Yours faithfully






